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Merry Christmas, 
Macon & Katy 

Visit www.ntm.org/magazine to subscribe to 
ntm@work or call 1-800-321-5375  

Macon holds the camera for photographer 
Macon and Dale make quite a team. You’ll be 
hearing about upcoming trips in 2012. 

You make a great partner! God is doing incredible 
things all over the world.  Just look at the photos in the 
2012 Calendar issue from NTM@Work. (Didn't get your 
copy? Order yours free at 1.800.321.5375 and some to 
give away this season. )  
 
I can recall standing right next to the tribal people as 
each snapshot was taken. God stirred my heart as I 
heard their stories of faith or the tribal missionary's 
testimony of how God is answering your prayers.  The 
Gospel of Jesus Christ is reaching beyond our borders 
and into the remotest areas of the world.  God gets the 
glory and you get our unabashed gratitude for 
supporting this ministry. Thank you.   
 
May your holiday be a little brighter as you 
contemplate the Light of God spreading out from that 
long ago starry night and into the hearts of tribal people 
all over the world?  Your support for us is reaping 
eternal results.  
 
Because He came, we keep going. 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Jeremy and Judy Hare, Natania and Thalia 
Jeremy and Judy have decided to continue in Guam as 
he flies for the newly merged United Airlines 
(Continental and United).  Natania started 2nd grade this 
year. We were so impressed by her great reading skills 
during our October visit. Thalia is in K-4 and excited 
about learning.  Both girls are homeschooled and Judy is 
amazing as she juggles home and school.  

Jessica and Connie Sergio 
Connie is now in kindergarten and having a great year. She recently 

lost her first tooth.  Jessica, now a licensed massage therapist, 
looks for full time employment.  This has been a year full of 

challenges and milestones for Jessica. We are so proud of the 
woman she has become. Thanks for praying for Jessica and Connie.    

Daryl and Aleyda Young 
Daryl stays incredibly busy at work, while managing 
opportunities to play at a couple of amateur golf events.  
He does quite well, according to Aleyda.  She is now 
teaching Spanish to middle school students. District 
downsizing is effecting a lot of teaching jobs, but she is 
grateful to teach and up for the challenges.  

Macon and Katy 
Our 10-day visit to Guam to see the grand girls was 

wonderful, but way too short. A layover in Honolulu gave 
us the opportunity visit Pearl Harbor and the Pacific 

Memorial Cemetery. Katy laid a wreath at the foot of her 
Uncle Jerry’s WWII memorial wall. His ship went down 68 

years ago, this month; in the same waters that Jeremy flies 
over, regularly; a reminder of the freedoms for which we 

are grateful. Macon spends Thanksgiving in Spain, then 
home for Christmas and New Year.  

A Blessed Holiday to you all.    
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